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UPP Member Survey and Discussion Series on Responsible Investing – Save The Dates 

University Pension Plan (UPP) will soon kick off its winter member engagements, with a 
Responsible Investment (RI) member survey and discussion series in February and March 2022. 
Please see below for details; you are encouraged to complete the survey and attend a session. 

RI Member Survey – Take part two of UPP’s member survey to share your views and priorities on 
responsible investing. The survey will launch on February 17, 2022 

RI Forum – an in-depth update on UPP’s current and planned RI activities. Expect an interactive 
discussion featuring presentations, polling and a dedicated Q&A period with UPP’s Chief 
Investment Officer and RI team. Forums will take place the second week of March 2022. 

Further details, including the live survey link, forum date/times and registration links, will be 
shared in the coming weeks.   

Stay Connected! Visit MyUPP.ca to subscribe for updates and provide feedback. 

https://myupp.ca/contact-us/#subscription-form

